

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back and we hope you all had a wonderful Easter break. Well done to all the children for the fabulous Roman Project homework that was handed in at the end of last term. We have displayed all of the work in the corridor and in the computer area so please make sure you come and have a look at the results of all their hard work.
Curriculum events
Last term we lost several teaching days for various reasons including ‘The Beast From The East’. Therefore, we are continuing our Roman and D&T topics for the next few weeks. After that our new topic will be ‘Somewhere to Settle’ where we will be looking at how the towns and cities of the UK first developed. We will learn about the needs and requirements early settlers had when choosing a place to build a home and we will look at place names around the UK to see how the Anglo-Saxons, Romans and Vikings all left their mark. Through use of digital and paper maps, we will investigate land use in different sized settlements and the ways in which settlements are linked together. 
Curriculum planning not linked to topic work
RE – The World that Jesus wanted us to live in. 

PE – Newcastle United - Athletics, Cricket 

French – 3 Little Pigs

Literacy –Story Writing, Writing a Recount and Poetry based on the Roman legend of Romulus and Remus, 

Art – Fruit and Vegetables – a unit of work on observational drawing.

	
	Year 3
	Year 4

	Music
	Reggae – 3 Little Birds
	Rap - Stop

	Maths
	Fractions and Decimals, Measures, Multiplication and Division 


	Fractions and Decimals, Position, Movement and Angles and Data Handling and Statistics. 

	Science
	Rock and Soils / Light
	Electricity /All Living Things

	Computing
	Presentation Skills
	Using and Applying Skills


Reading arrangements and Homework.

We will be continuing our Spellings and Learn It homework each week in addition to a piece of homework linked to the Maths we have been learning in class. Shared reading will be on a Thursday in Year 3 & 4 so could you please remind children to hand in their signed reading records on that day and to listen to your child read at least three times a week.  
P.E clothing
Please could we remind you again that your child needs a full P.E kit, including outdoor shoes, in school all week. We are finding that every week children are missing their P.E lessons as they do not have suitable clothing or footwear with them in school. As the weather will hopefully be getting warmer over this term could you also make sure they have a drinks bottle and sunhat / sun cream when necessary.
Many Thanks

Heather Mortimer and Nicola Foy
